
 

 

Peru Selectboard Meeting 

August 4,2021 
 
 

Present: Chuck Black, Jon Mowry, Donna Williams, Jane Worley, Barbara Petra, Josh 

Witkin 

 
 

Meeting Called to Order: Jon called the meeting to order at 5:03pm 
 
 

Review/Approve Minutes: Jon motioned to approved the minutes from the July 21, 2021 

meeting. Chuck seconded. All in favor; motion passed.  
 
 

Request to Change the Agenda: None 
 

Public Comment: None 
 

Road Report: None 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 
Mowing on Little Michigan Road: Jon will be checking in with Wayne about the 

mowing on Little Michigan Road.  

 

Guardrails For Little Michigan Road Box Culvert: It has been decided that we will 

not be putting a guardrail around the box culvert on Little Michigan Rd.  

 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

 

 
Peru Park and Green Committee Update: Barbara and Jane gave us an update on the 

progress of the Matching Grant. It has been submitted and we should hear back from 

them by November on whether the grant was approved. Some of the old equipment will 

be removed from the park by this fall. There will be a post on the Selectboard agenda in 

November, inviting the public to come give their input on the park updates.  
 
 

 



 

 

OTHER BUSINESS: 

 

 
ARPA Fund: It has been decided that we may not have any expenses eligible for the use 

of the ARPA funding due to restrictions. There was discussion of whether or not it is a 

possibility that the money could go to a charity. 

 

 

REVIEW BILLS AND APPROVE PAYMENTS: 
Jon motioned to move $488.00 from the General Fund to Document Restoration. 

 

The selectboard viewed and approved bills for payment. Jon moved to adjourn at 5:35pm. 

Chuck seconded.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Heather LaPan 

Assistant Clerk 

 

 

 
 

 
 


